
 
 
 

Woodacres Water Main Replacement Project Update: Sept. 4, 2024 
 
 
Dear Resident: 
 
A water line and a gas line have been hit in the Woodacres project area. The waterline will be back up in 
the next few minutes. AGL, the gas contractor, is on site to make the repairs to the gas line, so that 
should be fixed shortly as well. You will see police and fire personnel in the area, which is a safety 
protocol anytime a gas line is hit. We apologize for any inconvenience this may have caused.  
 


